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Subject: 
[Fwd: Re: IETF liaison to IEEE 802.23]

Date: 
Thu, 08 Jul 2010 13:22:45 -0700

From: 
Geoff Thompson <thompson@ieee.org>

Reply-To: 
thompson@ieee.org

To: 
802 EC <stds-802-sec@ieee.org>, ecsg-802-emergencyservices@LISTSERV.IEEE.ORG

CC: 
Geoff Thompson <thompson@ieee.org>, IAB Chair <iab-chair@iab.org>, 


 
Richard Barnes <rbarnes@bbn.com>



Colleagues-



I am pleased to announce that Richard Barnes has been appointed as IETF liaison to the 802.23 
Working Group.

This is a most welcome announcement.

Richard is a major figure in the standards efforts in Emergency Services.

I'm delighted that he will be working with us.



Geoff Thompson

802.23 working Group Chair



-------- Original Message --------From: IAB Chair <iab-chair@iab.org>

Subject: FYI: IETF liaison to IEEE 802.23

Date: Wed, 7 Jul 2010 15:56:48 +0200

To: IETF Announcement list<ietf-announce@ietf.org>

Cc: "iab@iab.org IAB"<iab@iab.org>

List-Id: "IETF announcement list. No discussions."<ietf-announce.ietf.org>



Dear Colleagues,



The IAB has appointed Richard Barnes as the IETF liaison to IEEE 802.23.



Richard Barnes has been with BBN Technologies since 2005.

Mr. Barnes is a member of BBN's Internet standards security team.

In that role, Mr. Barnes currently leads BBN's IETF standards efforts in the areas of 
geolocation, presence, and emergency calling.

He is currently chair of the IETF GEOPRIV, ECRIT, and XCON working groups and a member of the 
IETF Security Area Directorate (SECDIR).



He is also one of the program chairs of the Emergency Services Workshop.



For the IAB,

--Olaf Kolkman

  IAB Chair
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